From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

Subject: FW: [External] proposed by-law,
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:57:08 PM

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

C17.

From: Camila Hazan Kucharczuk

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:55 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] proposed by-law,

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Unless I missed it, I do not see anything in the proposed by-law of protesters having weapons. Weapons can include hammers, rocks, etc. Since these crowds seem to be getting bigger and more unruly, we can expect these issues to become more common.

I think the rest of the proposal is very reasonable, putting the safety of people first. Common sense that does not seem to be so common lately.

Thank you

--

Camila Kucharczuk